
 

    
UPCOMING EVENTS 

Feb. 5-9 Dental Awareness Week  
Feb. 14     PJ Days & Valentine’s Day Party 
Feb. 19         School Closed for President’s Day 
 

 Registration 
Registration time is here again! CVPS is starting 
registration for the Fall 2024-2025 School Year, 
as well as our Summer Cycle on March 1st. 
Children who are currently attending CVPS 
(and any of their younger siblings) will be given 
priority enrollment.  

*Classroom assignments are by age 
groups. Requests for teachers or 
placement will be noted, but not 
guaranteed. * 
 
 
 Activities & Learning 

Throughout the month of February, the children 
will learn and talk about how to be a good 
friend, how to be kind and how to share. They 
engage in Valentine’s arts and crafts projects. 
The children will talk and learn about going to 
the dentist and the importance of it. Having 
good teeth hygiene habits and learn of the 
importance of cleaning our teeth every day.  
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
SCHOOL CLOSED 

Our school will be closed Monday, February 
19th, 2024, for Presidents’ Day.  

Reminder: 
Please make sure and check that all your child’s 
belongings (bedding, drinking bottles, lunch boxes, 
clothes etc.) are labeled with their name. Have an 
extra set of clothes with appropriate size in your 
child’s backpack. 

   

 

 

 
Friendship and Pajama Days 

 
All children are welcome to come to school in 
their pajamas and they will have a friendship 
party on Wednesday, Feb. 14th!! Each class will 
have a special snack with friends in each of 
their classrooms. – Snack will be provided by 
CVPS. Please make sure to pack an individual 
snack if your child has allergies. Thank you for 
your help. 
** Parents: if you would like to bring Valentine’s for 
your child’s whole class, you are more than 
welcome! For your reference, each class has 12 
students.   
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